
request for new deferral date.txt
From: Masud Attayi [MAttayi@rim.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2005 8:06 PM
To: Masud Attayi; bruno@timcoengr.com; gretchen@timcoengr.com
Subject: Re: TIMCO-TCB/Request for additional info - RESEARCH IN MOTION
LIMITED - FCC ID: L6ARAV20CW

Problem, we need to push back the deferral date to Nov 4th. Marketing changed their 
mind last minute. Sorry for the inconvenience this may have caused. Please confirm 
the new deferral date.
Regards,
Masud
--------------------------------
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld (www.BlackBerry.com)
exhibits:

 




